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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing as a concerned resident of Ottawa regarding the proposed increase in residential electricity rates, which
would see an additional $6.08 per month for households consuming 750 kWh. While this may seem modest on
paper, it is yet another burden added to the growing list of financial pressures facing families across Ontario.

We are currently grappling with a sharp rise in the cost of living. Housing costs have soared, groceries are
increasingly unaffordable, and interest rates remain high, impacting mortgages, lines of credit, and student loans.
Families, especially those in modest homes like my own, are already making difficult choices about where to cut
back. In this climate, any additional fixed expense—especially one on an essential service like electricity—feels
deeply out of touch with the economic realities we face.

Energy should be affordable and accessible, not a source of anxiety. Incremental increases like this one, particularly
when layered on top of rising delivery charges and fluctuating market rates, compound over time and
disproportionately affect low- and middle-income Ontarians.

I urge the Ontario Energy Board to reconsider this rate increase and explore alternative cost-saving measures that do
not place further strain on residents. More transparency, efficiency, and innovation in our energy infrastructure—not
higher household bills—should be the path forward.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope you will take these concerns seriously as you review and assess
the broader impact of rate changes on the public.

Sincerely,
Callum Schjerning


